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Yukon Update
• Maintenance being done on various bridges as part of long-

term infrastructure upgrades program. 
– The bridge and approach on the Alaska Highway over ‘Big 

Creek’ is being replaced and the highway is being straightened. 
• A review of Front-Axle overload permits is underway and will 

be rolled out in the New Year. This permitting reviews brings 
us in-line with other jurisdictions on use of wide base tires.

• The global pandemic has severely reduced traffic and the 
movement of extreme loads due to mining industry delays in 
starting up and difficulty getting staffing into Yukon. Yukon 
has been focused on Pandemic response and most projects 
have been shelved for the year.

• With winter is in full swing in Yukon we have entered our 
slower season for projects and traffic.


